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Submission: I am writing in support of Leichhardt Council remaining a standalone council. 
There is clear evidence that the council is financially viable on its own. I consider that the interests of the residence of 
Leichhardt are well met within the existing structure and a larger council would not offer service improvements that would 
justify any change. 
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